
   

16
th
 December 2023 

 

Dear Mr Warren, the Servant of God 

 

I am your fellow servant Gift Moloshi writing from Chirundu Zambia in Africa. 

 

Having been given chance to communicate with you through this letter let me 

take this opportunity to inform you that I am currently doing Unit 6 of Grace 

Notes. It has been a struggle to study Grace Notes, getting exposed to Greek 

words. I rarely preach or teach without using Greek words. I don’t have much to 

say apart from to appreciate you for these studies.  

 

I would like also to thank you most sincerely for the gift of borehole and 

irrigation system you have given to us. We have food in abundance because we 

are able to grow our crops throughout the year. In Zambia, the Rainy Season 

only lasts for few months (from December to March). If it does not rain 

adequately it means hunger in that particular year in the country. But because of 

the irrigation system, drought does not affect us. 2023/2024 Rainy Season 

already is showing that there will be no enough rainfall. We may have hunger in 

2024. But here we are safe. May God bless you for your support you.  

 

As I conclude this letter, let me quote the words of Paul to the Church at 

Philippi in Philippians 4:17-20 “Not that I desire your gifts; what I desire is that 

more be credited to your account. I have received full payment and have more 

than enough. I am amply supplied, now that I have received from Epaphroditus 

the gifts you sent. They are a fragrant offering, an acceptable sacrifice, pleasing 

to God. And my God will meet all your needs according to the riches of His 

glory in Christ Jesus. To our God and Father be glory for ever and ever. Amen.”         

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

Moloshi Gift  


